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I am strongly opposed to SB210. Oregon’s vote by mail system is admired by states 

and citizens around this country due to the high voter participation that results and 

the extremely low incidence of fraud. I know firsthand how seriously the elections 

officers take their job and how fiercely they protect the integrity of the vote- both from 

following up on mailing errors I’ve made myself and seeing them reject friends’ 

ballots when their signatures have evolved. This a system that works efficiently and 

enhances democracy for ALL Oregonians- not just one party or another. It is a no-

brainer to vote this ill-conceived bill down.  


